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Rabbi Akiva Fleischmann

From: Rabbi Ben Fried
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 2:46 PM
To: Rabbi Ben Fried
Subject: FMS Junior High invites you to....
Attachments: Focus on Mentoring.pdf

Dear 5th Grade Parents: 
  
I hope that this email finds you well. 
  
While you still have many months to enjoy our Lower School, it is never too late to start learning 
about our Junior High School.   
  
While there will be a formal meeting for 5th grade parents later in the year, we want to start by 
affording you that opportunity to visit our classrooms on either November 29th from 1:30-2:45 
or November 30th from 3:15-4:30 to see how we are approaching general studies (including the 
Summit Learning initiative).  Please click here to indicate if you can join us.   
  
Finally, I have attached this week’s parent communication.  If you would like to receive future 
communications, please respond to this email to let me know and you will be added to the list. 
  
Wishing you a Shabbat Shalom! 
  
R. Fried and Mrs. Hodgkinson 
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Rabbi Ben Fried, Principal, Junior High School 
216.932.0220 x2150 | 26600 Shaker Blvd., Beachwood, OH 44122 

FUCHS MIZRACHI SCHOOL | www.fuchsmizrachi.org  


